
We are a reseller in the Medical Lamp field.  

We sell Osram products in the HBO and HXP, XBO fields. These all use/have mercury contained 

within in very small amounts.  

If there was a ban on these lamps not only would our business be greatly affected but also our end 

users. Many of our end users are Laboratories at leading Universities in the UK and abroad. What are 

they to do? 

As there are no alternatives to these lamps this will have a detrimental effect on these institutions as 

well our business with them. 

 

 Answer provided as is by Simon Stewart on behalf of Medical Lamp Supplies Ltd on the 26th of 

May 2021. 


